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September 16, 2010

Ms. Jennifer L. Wiley
The Boeing Company
4501 Conant Street
Long Beach, CA 90808

Dear Ms. Wiley:

FINAL ORDER - TERMINATION OF WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR THE
BOEING COMPANY (FORMER BOEING COMPTON FACILITY), 233 E, MANVILLE STREET
AND 157 E. STANLEY STREET,COMPTON, CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. R4-2010-0163, CI­
8974)

Our letter of July 16, 2010, transmitted a revised tentative order to terminate waste discharge
requirements Order No. R4-2005-0068 for discharge of treated groundwater at former Boeing
Compton Facility located at 233 E. Manville Street and 157E. Stanley Street, California .

Pursuant to Division 7 of the California Water Code, this Regional Board at a public meeting held
on September 2, 2010 reviewed the tentative order, considered all factors in the case, and
adopted Order No. R4-201 0-0163 (a copy is enclosed) relative to the termination of the WDR. No

. written comments were received related to the termination of the WDR. .

If you have any questions, please call Ms. Dionisia Rodriguez at (213) 620-6122 or me at (213)
576-6618..

Sincerely,

ebecca Chou, PhD.,P.E.
ection Chief, Groundwater Permitting and Land Disposal

Enclosure: Order for Termination of Waste Discharge ReqUirements Order No. R4-2010-0163 .

cc: Mr. Richard Williams, Leighton Consulting, Inc.

California Environmental Protection Agency
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Our mission is to pre.serve and enhance the quality ofCalifornia's water resources for the benefit ofpresent andfuture generations.



State of California
CALIFORNIA REGIONAL WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD, LOS ANGELES REGION

ORDER No. R4-2010-0163

TERMINATION OF WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS
FOR DISCHARGES TO LAND/GROUNDWATER

The California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region (Regional Board),
finds:

1.. This Regional Board adopted Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR) Order No R4-2005­
0068 for The Boeing Company (Discharger) on October 6, 2005 for discharge of treated
groundwater to groundwater basins in the Los Angeles Region at the former Boeing
Compton Facility located at 233 E. Manville Street and 157 E. Stanley Street.

2. On July 2, 2010, Discharger notified this Regional Board that the Discharger has ceased.
its discharge to groundwater basins.

3. The Regional Board finds that WDR Order No. R4-2005-0068 is no longer applicable and
should be terminated.

4. The Regional Board has notified the Discharger and interested agencies and persons of
its intent to consider termination of Order No. R4-2005-0068 and has provided them with
an opportunity to submit their written views and recommendations. The Regional Board, in
a public hearing, heard and considered all comments and testimony pertinent. to this
matter.

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that Waste Discharge Requirements, Order No. R4-2005-0068 is
terminated, except for enforcement purposes. .

The Executive Officer of this Regional Board is authorized, and is hereby directed, to certify and
submit copies of this Order to the Discharger, and to such individuals and governmental agencies
that req uest it.

I, Samuel Unger, Executive Officer,do certify that the foregoing is a full, true, and correct copy of
an Order adopted by the California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region on
September 2, 2010. /

Samuel Unger, P.E. .
Executive Officer

September 2, 2010


